
  

 

 

 

Dear Sacred Heart Parents and Carers, 
 
Rising Star Tennis Academy (RSTA) would like to offer child/ren in Kindergarten and Year 1 the opportunity to 
develop their tennis skills through the Tennis Whizz Program.  
 
Tennis Whizz program is specifically designed for children aged between 4-6 years old. The focus of this 
program is the acquisition and enhancement of fundamental movement and perceptual motor skills 
required for many sporting activities – in particular tennis, as well as some of the fundamental technical and 
tactical concepts of the game of tennis, such as groundstrokes. The Tennis Whizz program assists in laying 
the skills foundation to be able to play the game of tennis. Rising Star Tennis Academy coaching team 
encourage parents to participate in the program with their child but it is not compulsory.  
 
The Tennis Whizz program will be held on a Tuesday afternoon at 3:20pm – 3:50pm on Sacred Heart’s 
modified tennis courts. 
 
The program would start on Tuesday 18th February and run through to Tuesday 31st March 2020. In the 
event of wet weather, a wash out make-up session will be held on Tuesday 7th April 2020.  
 
All equipment needed for the program will be provided by Rising Star Tennis Academy (RSTA).  
 
To register your child’s expression of interest please email the office at office.shps@cg.catholic.edu.au.  
 
All expressions of interest need to be sent through by Wednesday 17th February 2020. After this date parents 
and carers will receive a confirmation email from the Front office indicating if their child/ren has been 
accepted into the Tennis Whizz Program.  
 
The cost of the Tennis Whizz Program will be $120 for the 7-week program. 
 
The payment for the tennis clinics will be required once you have received confirmation from Matthew 
O’Dwyer that your child has been accepted into the Tennis Whizz Program. This payment will be made 
through Sacred Heart’s QKR account.  
 
Sincerely yours, 
Frank Calabria 
Director 
Rising Star Tennis Academy Pty Ltd 
info@risingstartennis.com 
0438258624 
www.risingstartennis.com 
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